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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3199, as introduced, adds physician assistants and advanced practice registered nurses 

to the definition of "health care professional" as it pertains to peer review information. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB 3199 expands the definition of a "health care professional" relating to the 

peer review process to include physician assistants and advanced practice registered nurses. This 

measure is not anticipated to directly impact the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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